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Who we are… 

For those of you who 
might not know, Friends 
of Beeston are a 
volunteer group made up 
of parent, carer and 
teacher volunteers. We 
aim to do various 
fundraising events 
throughout the year to 
help the school 
supplement school 
resources and help 
improve the learning 
experience for all pupils 
at this great school. 

 

We always need new 
members and people to 
help out. It has been so 
difficult with COVID, as all 
in person events were 
cancelled, but as 
restrictions lift, we would 
like to do more. If you 
feel you can offer help, 
however small, please get 
in touch either through 
the school office or by 
emailing 
FOBPTA@outlook.com 

 

Friends of 

Beeston News 
AGM  

The Friends of Beeston Primary School PTA is holding their AGM on Friday 
22nd April at 9am in school. Please come along to hear about our plans for 

the coming months and find out what’s happened over the last year. 
There will be tea / coffee and cakes, it would be great to see people 

joining in again after such a long break. If you just want to come along 

and see what the PTA is about then pop in, everyone is welcome 😊 

 

Look out for an exciting Leeds 

United raffle!  

Over the summer term tickets will be going on sale for a raffle that has 
prizes that money can’t buy! There is Leeds United memorabilia up for 
grabs, which includes 4 footballs that have been signed by the entire 

squad. 

More information will be sent out when tickets are available with details 
of where you can buy tickets to be in with a chance of winning these 

amazing prizes - a must for any Leeds United fans out there! 
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Contact Us

 
 

Friends of Beeston 
Primary School PTA 

  

FOBPTA@outlook.com 
 

How can I help? 

 
What is the easiest way to help? 

This one is a no brainer – if you shop online, you can use AmazonSmile, 
which sells exactly the same products as Amazon, and select Friends of 
Beeston Primary as your chosen charity. By doing this Amazon will 
make a quarterly donation to the PTA and the more people that use this 
service, the more money the PTA receives – the best part being, this is 
at NO COST TO YOU! Log in to smile.amazon.co.uk to sign up. 
 

 
 
Easy Fundraising works in a similar way, log on to 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ and select Friends of Beeston 
Primary as you chosen charity when shopping with many stores such as 
those shown below -  check the website for a full list. 
 

 
 

What regular events will be taking place? 

The PTA will once again have a stall at Beeston Festival in June with a 
tombola; the Christmas card fundraiser is always popular and will be 
back in 2022; we hope to help school carry out a uniform swap-shop in 
2022 to recycle uniform that still has some life in it; more yummy cakes 
should be on sale after school on dates during the summer term. 

 

 

Any help that can be offered to the PTA is massively 
appreciated, without volunteers the PTA wouldn’t exist. 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

